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Mayor and City Council  
City of Annapolis 
160 Duke of Gloucester St. 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Re:  Recommendation for O-28-17 

 
Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:  
 
The Transportation Board met on May 24, 2017 to discuss O-28-17, “Removing City Employee 
Parking From Hillman Garage.” 
 
The Board supports O-28-17 by a vote of 7-1.  
 
Rationale: 
O-28-17 represents a long-standing recommendation of this board as well as the defunct Parking 
Commission which was folded into this board. The city promotes the use of satellite garages for 
non-city employees and visitors, so the city should lead by example with its employees. 
Additionally, we caution the city to allocate its spaces in the Hillman and Gotts garages for need-
based employees who require special accommodations for physical, personal or job related 
reasons and not use them as an executive perk or other patronage.  
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or 
443-510-7297.	

	

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Alex Pline 
Chair, Transportation Board 
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